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Working bee and renovations 

During the off-season Yalara’s 

board of directors has been 

hard at work making 

improvements to the lodge 

(pictured above with a dusting 

of snow in early May). It 

underwent a thorough clean 

during the annual working bee 

in March and other work is 

underway, including a new 

ensuite bathroom in room seven 

and renovations to the ladies’ 

bathroom, room eight 

bathroom and airlock 

bathroom downstairs. Part of 

the verandah railing has also 

been replaced, with an 

engineer now drawing up plans 

for a new one. Stay tuned! 

 
New fridges 

We are pleased to announce 

that Yalara has new fridges in 

the kitchen! The new 

appliances are similar to the old 

ones, with the same number of 

shelves, but are more 

environmentally-friendly. 

 

 

Cleaner  

A professional cleaner is usually 

employed to clean communal 

areas including the lounge 

room, kitchen, shared 

bathrooms and games room 

once a week from the July 

school holidays until mid-

September, however guests are 

also expected to keep these 

areas clean and tidy 

throughout the week. They may 

also be asked by the elected 

house captain to perform 

additional duties, such as 

cleaning windows, vacuuming 

communal areas and clearing 

snow around emergency exit 

points. It is extremely important 

that guests follow these 

directions, particularly when it 

concerns safety. Outside peak 

season there is no cleaner 

employed, and it is crucial that 

guests leave the lodge spotless 

during this period for the 

comfort of future guests. This 

allows us to keep the rates at 

Yalara low. 

Updating contact details 

Yalara secretary Andrew Frater 

is currently updating our 

member contact list. If you have 

not done so recently, please 

email him at 

secretary@yalara.com.au with 

your best email address, mobile 

phone number and postal 

address. Please also remember 

to let him know if these details 

change in the future.  

 

 

 

   New venue for  

       2018 AGM 

Yalara’s AGM will be 

held at the Hunters 

Hill Club at 12pm on 

Sunday May 20.  

We decided to try a 

new venue in an 

attempt to entice 

more members to 

attend, and hope as 

many as possible 

stick around for 

lunch and a social 

game of bowls after 

the meeting is over.  

It is vital that we get 

a quorum for the 

meeting, so please 

come and support 

your club! 
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